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Provider Pulse Summer Issue Now Available 

The Summer 2020 issue of "Provider Pulse" is now available online. The issue contains updates on policies and 
procedures, quality care, plan changes, and more. 

In this issue: 
• A primer on JPAL, our prior authorization look-up tool
• Medical and reimbursement policy updates
• Guidance on flu shots and the shingles vaccine
• COVID-19 testing options for Priority Partners members

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/news_publications/publications.html

